
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Dear Mr Cole,  
 
RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION AND/OR ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION  
 
I am writing with regard to the information you requested under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 and received in this department on the 17th February 2014. 
 
Information Requested  
A response was requested for the following questions: 
 
Q1. Do you have a Climate Change Adaptation Strategy and/or Policy (or similar)?  If so please 

attach. 
 
Q2.  Has this document been adopted by Council or Cabinet (or similar), if so, when?   
 
Q3. Has a Councillor been assigned to champion this Strategy/Policy (or similar), if so, who?   
 
Q4. Is the strategy/policy (or similar) supported by an action/programme/project plan? If so, 

please attach. 
 
Q5. Is this plan delivering on time and to budget?   
 
Q6. What are those timescales and budget?  
 
Q7. Are progress reports provided to Cabinet/Council (or similar), if so, please attach.   
 
I can confirm that the information is currently held by the London Borough of Hounslow and the 
answers to your questions are: 
 
Q1 and Q2: Hounslow Council does not have a Climate Change Adaptation Strategy and/or Policy. 
 
Q3. Councillor Colin Ellar, Deputy Leader for the Council and Environment Portfolio holder is the 
assigned champion for climate change. 
 
Q4, Q5, Q6 and Q7: Hounslow Council does not have a Climate Change Adaptation Strategy and 
as a result does not have a project plan, timeframe, budget and any progress reports to circulate. 
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Most of the information that is provided in response to Freedom of Information Act 2000 requests 
will be subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by The London 
Borough of Hounslow. However, the copyright in other information may be owned by another person 
or organisation, as indicated in the information itself. 
 
Copyright and Re-Use 
 
Most of the information that is provided in response to a FOI or EIR request will be subject to 
copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by The London Borough of 
Hounslow. However, the copyright of other information may be owned by another person or 
organisation. 
 
Individuals are free to use any information supplied, where the Council is the copyright owner of the 
information, for their own use, including for non-commercial research purposes. The information 
may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, such as: 
copying, publishing, distributing and transmitting the Information; adapting the Information; 
exploiting the Information commercially for example, by combining it with other Information, or by 
including it in your own commercial product or application, will be subject to the copyright and re-use 
conditions under the Open Government Licence.  
 
How to complain 
 
Should you feel that I have dealt with your request for information inappropriately or failed to take 
appropriate action within a reasonable timescale, please do not hesitate to contact the Customer 
Services Team within the Environment Department by email to 
environmentcomplaints@hounslow.gov.uk or by letter at the above address.  
 
Should you remain dissatisfied following the review under the complaints procedure I would advise 
you that you have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner under Section 50 of the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000.  Contact details for the Information Commissioner are as follows: 
 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow  
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 
 
Fax: 01625 524 510 
 
The Information Commissioner has also produced a guide "Your Right to know: how to complain" 
which is available from the publications line on 08453 091091 or 
www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk.  
 
If you need to contact the department about this matter, please quote the above reference number. 
 
Your Sincerely  
 
 
 
Rob Gibson 
Head of Environmental Strategy  
 
 


